

Newsletter

15.11.12

All your news and notices from BSPS

www.station.northumberland.sch.uk

Attendance

There were three classes with the highest attendance last week Willow and Beech classes both had 99%, but Chestnut class had 100%. This is brilliant!! Whole school attendance was once again 96% which is above our target.

Well done everyone!!!!

Attendance Week

Attendance week in school commencing on Monday 19th
November with focus on lateness, doors open at 8.45am with school beginning at 8.50am.

Poppy Appeal

The Royal British Legion say a big thank you for your donations to the Poppy Appeal.

School Photographer

Please don't forget to return your school photograph orders before next Thursday 22nd November so that orders can be sent to our supplier and returned in time for Christmas. Thank you.

Year 6 Ice-Cream Friday

The following Year 6 children had ice-cream on Ice-cream Friday:
Alan Bateman, Joel Lynn, Chloe Sweetlove and Sam Fuller. These children were chosen because they had all been spotted behaving particularly well during the last week.

Y5/6 Girls Football Tournament

Last week a group of girls from Y5 and 6 participated in a Girls Football Tournament, and they were the runners up in the contest. They were: Destiny Armstrong, Maisie Thornton, Jessica Alsop, Emily Hogg, Britney Marshall, Leigh Auld and Elisha Hesp. Well done girls!!!

Children In Need

Don't forget tomorrow is 'Children in Need' day. Donate £1.00 to come to school dressed as 'Pudsey Bear' or 'Blush Bear'! Also we are selling chocolate crispy cakes at 20p each.

Thank you.







Issue 2 is out now please see
Mr Layton about the new secret
address. Remember that issue 1 is
unlocked and available to read on
the BOOM! homepage which can be
accessed from the school website.
The closing date is Friday 23rd
November.

Curriculum Coffee Sessions

A big thank you to everyone who came along to the Curriculum Coffee Sessions held this week.

Don't forget if your child is in Nursery or Reception classes their Curriculum Coffee Session is tomorrow.

Fri 16th Nov Reception and Nursery

9.00am until 9.30am

School Library

Don't forget to come along with your child to the school Library on our main site, it is open every Tuesday 3.00pm until 4.00pm for you to browse with your child and take books home to read with your child or for yourself. There are also maths games available to use at home too.

Evening Chronicle Make a Wish

Please keep sending in the make a wish tokens for the Wansbeck Gymnastics Team.